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June 23, 2021                

 

Health Benefits Administration Courses Postponed   

Due to an unforeseen emergency, the BA training courses scheduled for June 28 and June 
30 will be postponed until July 19 and 21. The COVLC will be updated soon with the new 
dates. If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact kevin.m.johnson@dhrm.virginia.gov. 

  

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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